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October 8, 2024

ICI Response to ESMA Liquidity
Management Tools Consultation
The Investment Company Institute submitted its views on the European Securities and
Markets Authority’s consultations regarding draft regulatory technical standards and
guidelines on liquidity management tools, which have been proposed as part of the
amendments to the Alternative Investment Fund Management Directive and Undertakings
for Collective Investment in Transferrable Securities Directive.

Read more in the comment letter.
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